
 
 
 
 
28 June 2005 
 
 
 
 
Mr Warwick Anderson 
Acting General Manager 
Access Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
PO Box 1199 
Dickson  ACT  2602 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Re:  APT Petroleum Pipeline (APTPP) application for extension of time for 

lodgement of revisions, Roma to Brisbane Pipeline Access Arrangement 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 June 2005 seeking comments from interested parties 
on the application by APTPP to defer lodgement of revisions to its access 
arrangement for the Roma to Brisbane Pipeline (RBP). 
 
I confirm that Incitec Pivot Limited (IPL) is a Contracted Future Shipper on this 
pipeline, and that IPL has no objection to the extension sought by APTPP. 
 
Could you also please note that, in future, the contact for matters regarding IPL’s use 
of the RBP will be Mr Ben Barrett, Utilities and Services Contracts Manager, at the 
above address. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Arthur Pitts 
Gas Purchasing Manager 
 
 
Copy: Ben Barrett (IPL) 
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